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November 29, 2012 

 

 

 
 

Mr. David Karem, Board Chair 

Kentucky Board of Education 

500 Mero Street 

Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 
 

Dear Mr. Karem: 
 

The Local Superintendents Advisory Council (LSAC) met on November 27, 2012 to discuss 

702 KAR 4:160, Capital Construction Process.  No recommendations for change were 

made. 

 

The LSAC membership offers this letter of support and affirms staff’s recommendations.  

The members of LSAC appreciate the opportunity to participate in the discussion and 

provide a local perspective on issues of concern to the Kentucky Board of Education.  
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Ed McNeel 

LSAC Chair 
 

cc: Kentucky Board of Education Members 

 
 



 


